rrom: Tony ow il [

Sent: 03 September 2018 09:37
To: Planning
Subject: FW: DAVID JOYCE - 55 Fitzroy Park Highgate N6 - VERY URGENT

David,
The below email was sent to the wrong address.
Kind regards,

Tony Bowhill,
MA LLM LLB BSc FRICS FRTPI

Chartered Surveyor & Chartered Town Planner
Planning & Property Consultant

Sent: 16 August 2018 13:27

Subject: DAVID JOYCE - 55 Fitzroy Park Highgate N6 - VERY URGENT

David

I act for local residents who overlook this site. It is understood that a planning
application has been lodged but not yet registered.

It is believed that the developer and his team have met with Planning Officers
and there is concern over what has been said. In a separate email I have made a
Freedom of Information Request to deal with this.

It is understood that the Council allows Planning Officers to under external
work. If this is indeed the case then there is concern that Officers who have
dealt with pre-application advice will have met the developer on previous
occasions and cannot, therefore, offer wholly independent advice on the current
application.

In these circumstances it would be appreciated if the Case Officer allocated to
this application would have had no contact with the developer in the past or



elsewhere. You will appreciate concern over this matter. We wish to ensure that
the procedure is entirely transparent and free from any apparent bias, real or
perceived.

Kind regards,

Tony Bowhill,
MA LLM LLB BSc FRICS FRTPI

Chartered Surveyor & Chartered Town Planner
Planning & Property Consultant




